
Open Rehearsal

On Thursday 19th January 2023 at 7:30PM

at Frenchay Village Hall

We're looking for new members to join our band
If you play a wind or percussion instrument, why not bring it

along to our open evening and enjoy a fun, free musical evening
with this friendly bunch

is holding an

Beckspool Road, Frenchay BS16 1NU

Please check out our Social Media channels for more info about us.
 Any questions or to let us know that you're coming along please email us:

info@winterbournewindband.co.uk
www.winterbournewindband.co.uk




Attention Musicians!


